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03.04.2012 

New gTLD Evaluation Process – support of .wien initiative by punkt.wien GmbH 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

ISPA is the Austrian association of Internet Service Providers, representing approximately 
200 ISPs. ISPA is a major voice of the Austrian Internet industry. Our goal is to shape the 
economic and legal framework supporting an optimal growth of the Internet and Internet 
services. ISPA regards the use of the Internet as an important cultural skill and 
acknowledges the resulting socio-political responsibilities. 

In its meeting of March 1st, 2012 the City Council Committee for Education, Information and 
Sports  of  the  City  of  Vienna  decided  to  support  the  application  of  „punkt.wien  GmbH“ for the 
TLD  „.wien“.  This  letter  is  to  confirm  that  ISPA  supports  the  application  for  .wien  by  
punkt.wien GmbH submitted to ICANN based on the decision of the city of Vienna.  

As the representative of our organization I confirm that I have the authority to be writing to 
you on this matter. My contact data are: 

 

Dr. Maximilian Schubert  
Währingerstraße 3/18, 1090 Vienna, Austria 
Phone: +43 (1) 4095576  
Mail: Maximilian.Schubert@ispa.at 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maximilian Schubert 
Secretary General - ISPA Internet Service Providers Austria  
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Attention: New gTLD Evaluation Process

Letter of Support for the .wien lnitiative by punkt.wien GmbH

Ladies and Gentlemen,

Our organization is a supporter of the .wien initiative of punkt.wien GmbH.
This letter is to confirm that our organization continues to fully support the application
for.wien by punkt.wien GmbH submitted to ICANN. The .wien TLD will be used to
provide a namespace for allViennese worldwide on the lnternet. We have
accompanied and supported punkt.wien GmbH and its executives closely in the
development of this proposal. We understand that in the event that the application is
successful, punkt.wien GmbH will enter into an agreement with ICANN. In doing so,
the company will be required to comply with consensus policies developed through
the ICANN multi-stakeholder policy processes.

As the representative of our organization I confirm that I have the authority to be
writing to you on this matter. My contact data are:

Dompfarre St. Stephan
Dompfarrer Toni Faber
Stephansplatz 3
1010 Wien
Österreich

Thank you for the opportunity to support this application.

Yours sincerely

Toni Faber
Dompfarrer

Wien, am 4. April2012
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